
 

 
 
September 1–3, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone taking 
part in the 2023 Toronto Dragon Festival. 
  
This event, now in its fourth year, offers a wonderful opportunity 
to learn more about Chinese culture and traditions and to highlight 
the many contributions that Canadians of Chinese descent have made, and continue 
to make, to our nation. I am certain that festival goers will delight in the many 
culinary tastings, performances, activities and exhibits planned for this vibrant 
celebration. 
 
I would like to commend the Canadian Association of Chinese Performing Arts for 
its hard work in organizing this event and for its commitment to promoting cultural 
exchange. Canada is truly a multicultural nation, made stronger and more resilient by 
our diversity. I would also like to thank all of the performers and artists for sharing 
their talents and heritage.  
  
Please accept my best wishes for an enjoyable and memorable experience. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of Canada 
 


